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Your union, the PSA, will be attending TfNSW Chatswood to hold a meeting with all 
staff about a range of important issues. 

This would be your opportunity to bring forward any issues you may be having at 
work or with your current working conditions. 

Monday, 19 March 
12.00pm-1.00pm 

Zenith Centre A - Lvl 6 – Lange 

United we bargain, divided we beg 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/

